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Minutes for the CNAP Committee Meeting 

January 24, 2018 at 11:00 AM in 123 HSS 

Attended By: Drs. Waleed Farag, Dighton (Mac) Fiddner, Crystal Machado, Ben 

Rafoth, Krista Sarraf, Alex Ashcom, Sarah Bradshaw, Hunter Sargent, and Braxton 

Dameron 

1. The Minutes of last meeting were unanimously approved at 11:10 AM. 

2. WF and DF will work on getting DF access to the X Drive. 

3. The CAE-C-Expansion web page will have a new name: Cybersecurity Skill 

Zone. The current Web URL will be the same: www.iup.edu/caecexpansion. 

4. Another Cybersecurity Skill Improvement Workshop will be help on the 24th of 

March at Westmorland County Community College (WCCC). 

5. A survey will be administered to non-IUP student at WCCC and Penn Highland 

Community College, similar to last semester’s survey. 

6. Publicizing for the February 17 workshop will begin soon. This could consist of 

Social Media and Events on the IUP Website. 

7. WF is willing to fill the time allotted for Paul Griggs during the February 17th 

workshop with a presentation of his own. 

8. The group discussed adding a disclaimer to the new workshop flyers regarding 

the similarity in content to the previous workshop. 
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9. WF will send titles for the February 17 workshop presentations to Sarah. 

10. BR and Krista will be visiting students in WF’s classes to publicize the tutoring 

service. 

11. WF will send previews of his writing/research assignments for BR. 

12. DF and Alex are working to recruit students from Johnstown. They can also 

recruit from the local Middle School. 

13. Meeting was adjourned at 12:30 PM. 

Submitted by: Braxton Dameron and Waleed Farag 


